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New outdoor space at the Skiatook Library.  FILE PHOTO

News from the library 
FROM STAFF REPORTS

As the Summer Read-
ing Program winds 
down, and school days 
just around the corner, 
we would like to re-
mind everyone that you 
have until August 17th, 
2015 to finish up and re-
ceive your prizes/cou-
pons. Adults who have 
read four books, Teens/
Tweens who have read 
six books, and Children 
who have finished read-
ing twenty books will 
qualify for their final 
prizes and be entered 
into grand prize draw-
ings. So, you still have 

time to finish!
If you haven’t been in 

lately, stop by and check 
out our new self-check 
machine. It’s pretty fan-
cy, but very user friendly. 
We appreciate your pa-
tience as we acquire new 
technologies and hope 
that you take comfort in 
knowing that we will do 
our best to help you use 
the tools available to you 
here at the library.

Not all improvements 
at the library are technol-
ogy driven, as evidenced 
by the picture of the 
pergola provided with 
this article. Our master 
carpenter spent several 

hot days completing this 
beautiful addition to 
the outdoor patio space 
available to all custom-
ers. When the weather 
cools down we anticipate 
having story times on the 
patio, under the shade of 
this lovely structure. 

And speaking of story 
time, we would like to re-
mind story time visitors 
that we are taking the 
month of August off to re-
group for the fall. PAWS 
for reading will still take 
place on Thursdays from 
3:30-4:30pm and Satur-
days (except 2nd Satur-
day) from Noon-1:00pm. 
Hope to see you soon.


